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3 July 2024  

 

Dear families,     

Ravensfest - Wednesday 17 July 

On Wednesday 17 July we will be celebrating the end of term at school with Ravensfest.  The 

events and activities will be free of charge for our pupils throughout the day, along with some sweet 

treats.  

Please follow the link to a form where you can give or deny permission for your child to participate in 

the various events. Please complete the consent form before Friday 12 July to give permission for 

your child to participate in the activities. https://forms.office.com/e/0SatShSzud  

Anyone without consent will be unable to participate in activities so please do so as soon as 

you can.  

If your child normally has a school dinner this will be eaten outside in a picnic style. Pupils who bring 

a packed lunch should do so as usual.  

The dress code for the day will be non-uniform. Please make sure your child is still dressed suitably 
for school, as well as appropriately for the weather on the day. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a spectacular ‘Ravensfest’. 

Yours sincerely 

A Keen 

 

Mrs A Keen 

Primary Key Stage Leader 
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